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Friday 14th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 11 Mock exams 
 
The week beginning Monday 24th February is the start of our Year 11 Spring mock examinations. These 
exams will allow learners to understand their progress within their GCSE studies and give their teachers 
more information about how they can best support your child in the preparation for their GCSE exams.  
 
For these exams we will not be running study leave. All learners are expected on site at all times during the 
mock season. To help with a prompt start to exams, we are asking learners to be onsite at 8.30am each 
morning. Learners will be based and organised for all sessions in the theatre. They must arrive punctually 
to the theatre at 8.30am each day as well as at the start of P2 and P3. PM tutor time intervention will run 
as normal if learners do not have an exam. 
 
Learners will still be dismissed from NIA at the end of the day as normal (3.20pm). 
 
If learners do not have exams, we have created an adapted timetable for the mock season, which will 
further support learners preparation for their exams. Sessions will include: 
 

• Walking talking mocks 

• Drop down sessions for exam preparation 

• Practical subject drop downs to prepare learners for their final exam 

• Subject specific revision 

• Supervised revision 

 

 

 

 

 



 
East Midlands Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 08149829 

Orchard Academy, Shepherdswell Academy, Castle Academy, Hardingstone Academy, Stimpson Avenue Academy, Prince William School and 
Northampton International Academy are all business names of the East Midlands Academy Trust. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Martin Serráo 
Executive Headteacher  
Northampton International Academy  

 

 


